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The Club will meet at the Golden Corral on Wednesday, April 14, 2010 at 6:00 PM for dinner and 7:00 PM for the meeting.  Remember to mention that you are with The Club when you arrive to receive your 10% discount.  
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Happy April Birthdays 

Amanda Weidner—April 5th

Russell Kuhn—April 9th
Steve Weidner—April 13th

David Kirchoff—April 14th
Terry Thomas—April 15th

Bill Trimpe—April 15th
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                               Bowling Outing—March 20                                                                                           
15 people attended.  11 members and 4 guests.  14 bowlers and 1 cheerleader.                             
 Spencer James, grandson of Frank and Sandy Bayles won a trophy for lowest score and Mark Brown, son in law of Jim Rudicel, won for highest score.  A good time was had by all. 


April 10th—45th Anniversary of the Jim O’Neal Car Dealership in Sellersburg, Indiana. There will be a car show that starts at 9:00 AM.

April 17th—Club Outing—we will be visiting the Ray Skillman museum in Indianapolis—we will be meeting at 12:00PM in the Target parking lot and we plan to stop at Dog and Suds in Greenwood after visiting the museum.
April 24th—Cruise-In—John Force Race Shop in Brownsburg, Indiana from 4:00 to 7:00 PM.

May 1st—Cobweb Tour—Time will be determined at a later date, so watch for more information.

Somernites Cruise—Somerset, Kentucky—August 27-28th—Hotel rooms are available at the Holiday Inn Express for $90.00 plus tax.  All the rooms have two queen beds.  To place a reservation, please call the Holiday Inn Express at 606-425-4444 and request to be placed in the Hoosier Mustang Club block.  Please call me at 812-603-8207 or email me at gohoosiers100@yahoo.com with any questions.


Shelbyfest - Hermann, Missouri.  Other side of St. Louis...about a 5.5 hour drive.  Website is www.shelbyfest.net.  Date is April 23rd & 24th.  This is the 4th annual Shelbyfest.  Club member Dave Rosenberger has attended this event all 3 years, so feel free to contact him with any questions that you might have concerning this event.  His email is financialdave444@hotmail.com, or he can be reached by phone at 812-378-4547.

Shelby Spring Fling in Nashville, IN. May 21-23.  Here is a link to the 2009 flyer...they don't have the new one posted yet.  http://www.indianasaac.com/SF/home.htm
A friendly reminder to everyone: Dues should be paid for all members who joined the club prior to July 31, 2009.  Dues for members joining after this date are to be paid on the anniversary date of the member joining the club.  Please check with the Secretary to find out when your dues should be paid.
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 MEMBER SPOTLIGHT
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Ruthie Boyle’s 1964 ½ Mustang is this month’s feature car.  The car is a Rangoon Red coupe with black interior. It has a 260 V8 and automatic transmission.  Ruthie is the second owner of the car. She paid $2000 for the car in 1965 at Mahan Ford in Columbus after the original owner traded it in on a station wagon.  Over the next 25 years she drove the car daily back and forth to work.  Her car got her home several times in ice and snow storms. Many times over the years people told her she should get rid of the old car and get something newer.  She told them that she was going to keep the car and drive it in parades.  Today the car spends most of the time sitting in her heated garage while her daily driver sits out in the weather.  Ruthie doesn’t drive the car all that often anymore, mostly just in parades with the club.  She enjoys waving at the people that told her she should sell the car all the years she drove it.  

